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To:  Swiss and friends of Switzerland in the greater Philadelphia area
From: The board of directors of the Maurice Rohrbach Fund for Swiss American Cultural Exchange (MRF)
Re:  Announcement of art exhibit at the Phillips Collection in Washington DC

Date: February 14, 2018

TEN AMERICANS

After Paul Klee
February 3 - May 6, 2018
Location: The Phillips Collection, 1600 21st Street, NW, Washington DC

We like to bring to your attention an art exhibit which showcases the influence the famous Swiss
painter Paul Klee exerted on American artists in the mid 20" century. The exhibit will remain
open to the public till May 6, 2018.

Further details on the exhibit can be found at the web-link below:
http://www.phillipscollection.org/events/2018-02-03-exhibition-after-klee

In order to entice you to attend this magnificent exhibit, the Maurice Rohrbach Fund offers
reimbursements of ticket costs to this exhibit up to 25 tickets total. In order to secure a refund,
please send or email to the MRF Treasurer a receipt of the purchase of your ticket(s) (two
tickets maximum per family).
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